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It is my pleasure to announce that the Municipality has been 
approved for the Ontario Trillium Grant – Capital Grant Stream, in the 
amount of $200,000 for the installation of an accessible playground 
for the Rodney Park.  

I would like to thank the Rodney Park Revitalization Committee for 
their hard work and determination to obtain this grant, as well all who 
have donated to the future of the Rodney Park.  

The Municipality will provide further updates and timeline, once 
available.   

Congratulations to all involved.  

Richard Leatham 
Mayor 
 


